
Ukulele Music Sessions 

During the 2021 Autumn Term, Class 3 were lucky enough to take part in music activities with  

Mr Draycott from Norfolk Music Services. The children used warm up activities with singing and  

actions. They each had a ukulele and were able to take part in group songs and some were even  

brave enough to try solos. They really enjoyed performing ‘My dog has fleas.’ 

    

    

 


